
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 January 2016  9-10am  
Parents in to watch Writing session 
25,26 & 28 January   1.30-3.15pm 
Year 1 - Moon Buggy making 

29 January  3.15pm 

Year 1 - Moon Buggy Exhibition 

1,2,3,4 &5 February  2-3.15pm 

Year R -When I Grow Up Week – 

Parents In to talk about job 

9 February 2016 

E-Safety Day 

12 February 2016 

End of term 

22 February 2016 

INSET Day  

 

We are very pleased to welcome Mrs 

Hoe who has joined Giraffe class and 

will be with them for this half term. 

Mrs Hoe is a student teacher and has 

joined us this half term as part of her 

training. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     01420 472358                                                                                      8th January 2016 

 

 

 

Welcome back 
 

I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas break. The 
children all seemed to have enjoy the holidays and have 
been talking about all the nice things they have been doing 
(despite the rain!) and the lovely presents they received.  
 

The first week back has gone incredibly well with the 
children getting straight back into the swing of things. I have 
already seen some fantastic work this week. I am sure this 
means we will have a great term. 
 

Year R 
Year R are currently thinking about what they might like to 
do when they grow up. Surprisingly each year, one or two 
say Headteacher! They will be finding out about the jobs 
different people do by looking in books and hopefully 
talking to some parents about their jobs. 
Year 1 
Year 1’s topic this half term is all about space and the first 
moon landing. The children will find out about what 
happened and will be making their own moon buggy. We 
hope you can join us for the making and then the amazing 
exhibition the children put on. 
Year 2 
Year 2 are being dragonologists this half term. They will be using 
the film ‘How to Train your Dragon’ to support their creative 
writing. They will also be answering the question “Did a dragon 
start the Great Fire of London?”  
 

School Sweatshirts now only £5 
 

Due to the large amount of stock we currently have in school we are having a sale on school sweatshirts. All 

sizes of sweatshirts are now only £5. The majority of the sweatshirts we have are the ones with the lovely new 

embroidered logo on. 

We also have plenty of outdoor PE Uniform. The children are still doing PE outside so a warm jumper is 

essential. Please ensure your child has in their PE bag, black shorts, a white top, a warm jumper (the school 

one or any navy blue one is fine) and navy blue tracksuit bottoms (the school also have these in stock). Children 

will also need a pair of trainers for PE as well. 


